Wrexham Town and Community Council Forum – 22nd September 2017
Nigel Davies AVOW - Community Agents
This is being taken up by a few more community councils and there has been some expression of interest from other councils. Councils need to be aware that if the funding is withdrawn at any stage, there is no guarantee that Wrexham Council will absorb the cost.
Subsequent information supplied - Mark Owen, Head of Finance, WCBC.
 Community Agent Funding
 The initiative is funded using the Intermediate Care Fund which is managed by the Health Board.  The Council and  the Health Board jointly agree priorities for this funding and have prioritised Community Agents as a strategically relevant scheme and funding will not be withdrawn.  However, this is subject to continued availability of the Intermediate Care Fund, 
 If Welsh Government withdrew the funding, then the Council’s standard approach to specific grant funded service is “no grant, no service”.  Consequently, any Council funding would depend on its priorities and financial situation at the time.
Dog Fouling
A dew councils have tried to 'encourage' dog owners to clear up after them with no great success. Members felt they were running out of other ways to persuade dog walkers to clear up after their pets.
SLCC Regional Meeting - 22nd September 2017
Job Evaluation
It was suggested that all the Clerk's attending should review the tasks which they carry out so that they, and members, can see how the role has altered over the past few years. This should be carried out at the same time the Clerk's annual appraisal is held.
Employee' wages on the monthly financial records
Do Clerks show each employees earning on the monthly finance sheet? There was a mixed experience from  different councils. It was agreed that the sum shown should be the lump sum. Those who sign the cheque will be able to see the breakdown. The amount should not be for members of the public to view in the minutes.
General Data Protection Regulation 
A webinar will be held on GDPR prior to the SLCC meeting due to be held on 1st December. The Clerk will attend this event.
